
[September 26, 2007] As a pre-requisite for interoperability testing, GSA now 
requires that product vendors complete the Liberty Alliance SAML 2.0 v2.0 
interoperability testing requirements for the Liberty Interoperable program. This 
requirement pertains to all product vendors interested in being listed on the E-
Authentication Solution Approved Product Vendors list. For products already 
listed on the Approved Product Vendors list, vendors will need to complete the 
Liberty Alliance SAML 2.0 Interoperability testing for any new version of their 
product before it can be added to the Approved Product Vendor list. 
 
Information for the Liberty Interoperable program can be accessed at: 
http://www.projectliberty.org/liberty/liberty_interoperable
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